
Weekly Update 10th March 2017 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 

Welcome to this week’s update.  Here are a few reminders of upcoming events.  Thank you very 

much to everybody for returning your questionnaires, these will now be collated and analysed.  

 

Coffee Afternoon 

On Friday 24th March the 

PTA will be hosting a    

coffee afternoon from 2:30 in the school 

hall.  All welcome to catch up, have a chat, 

tea, coffee and home baking. It will run until 

4:30 so children can join their parents /   

carers. Children will also have the opportuni-

ty to buy small gifts.  More details to follow. 

Netball Competition  

A match for our second 

team has been arranged 

to take place at Pendle  

Vale on Monday 13th 

March starting at 4pm and 

will finish at approximately 5.30pm.  For 

those children taking part, letters  have gone 

out so please ensure you return your consent 

slips. 

Multi-Academy Trust 

meeting 

Following on from the 

announcement about the proposal of our 

school becoming an Academy and forming a 

Multi-Academy trust (MAT); the Chair of 

Governors and Head teacher at each school 

will be holding a consultation meeting to 

discuss any questions you may have.  Ours 

will take place in the school hall at 7pm on 

Monday 13th March 2017.  All welcome. 

Askrigg 

There will be a meeting for 

parents after school on Thursday 18th May with 

more details about this residential trip for Year 

5.  There is a dedicated area on our website  

under the parents section where you will find 

more information including a proposed         

equipment list.  It’s best for children to take old 

clothes and shoes with them . 

Year 2 Assembly 

This will take place Friday 17th 

March at 9.15am.   

After the Easter Holidays 

there will be a price        

increase for Out Of School 

Care.  The current price 

structure has existed for 10 years and we 

now offer a fuller service. 

Breakfast Club  

Will be £5 (but will be available from 

7:30a.m. instead of the current 7:45a.m.) 

After School Club 

Pick up before 16:30 will increase to £4.00 

Pick up before 17:30 will increase to £6.00 

Pick up after 17:30 and by 18:00 will      

become £8.00 

London Trip 

There will be a meeting 

for parents after school on 

Thursday 11th May with 

more details about this 

residential trip for Year 6.  


